
 12 October 2018 

Well done to Rec & Y4 for  jointly winning the                                                  

attendance trophy last week with 98.6% 

Last weeks Lucky Dip winners:               

KS1 Kancuela Beleckaja            

KS2 Octavia Fleming 

Forth coming events:                                
Tue 16th Oct Disco                                               
Wed 17th Oct Y2 Foxhowl                                 
Thur 18th Oct Y2 Foxhowl                                
Fri 19th Oct Y4 Swimming                           
Fri 19th Oct School Closes 3.15pm 
  half term                                                                     

Happy? Ok? Sad?  

A special mention to the following pupils for          

Learner, Role Model and Writer of the week:              

Nur: Harrison Bennett, Jonathan Jackson

 Charlotte Alcock                           

Rec: Jaxson Capper, Ruby Graves 

 Phoebe Bird                           

Y1: Ethan Wells, Dyllon-Michelle Hassall

 Samaya Hammam                        

Y2: Sofia Mitle, Chase Thomas 

 Vanshika Patel                             

Y3: Kayla-Jane King, Amelia Babiracka 

 Daniel Graham & Elijah Paderna        

Y4: Ariana Marinos, Thomas Darbyshire

 Madison Capper                            

Y5: David Mate, Emily Foxall  

 Madison Cummings                        

Y6 Sara Mitle, James Stringer 

 Brooke De-Weert 

Playleader of the week  Thomas Darbyshire 

A special mention for out of school               

achievement to:                                              

Tyler Miller Bradley Rugby & Football   

Vanshika Patel  Swimming               

Gracie Sutcliffe  Swimming              

Lily-May Kelly  Fencing                                                   

Harvest Worship 

On Monday, our whole school 

community got together in              

St James’ Church for a special       

Harvest Service of thanksgiving. 

Each class performed a song,           

poem or a reading to help us            

appreciate all of God’s gifts. The 

whole service was wonderful—a 

joy to watch! We were especially 

pleased to welcome so many of 

our families into church—thank 

you for your support.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children brought gifts of food 

for Warrington Food Bank and 

Dave McDonald, the food bank’s 

manger joined us, telling us all 

about the local people who would 

benefit from the generosity of our 

families. On their behalf, thank you 

very, very much.  

Happy? Ok? Sad?  

Wednesday 10th October was  

National Mental Health day. We 

all deserve to enjoy life and feel 

well. Sometimes however, we 

need information, advice or           

support to help us cope with life’s 

up and downs.  

Visit www.happyoksad.org.uk, 

Warrington’s own online directory 

of support services. You’ll find links 

there on:  

 How to mood boost 

 Self help ideas to help 

cope 

 How to support a 

friend or family           

member 

 Mental health                

diagnoses and           

symptoms 

 How to get support 

and treatment 

 What to do if you, or 

someone you know 

needs help right now 

Last week’s Macmillan Coffee afternoon was just 

brilliant! We all had a lovely 

time and together raised 

£719 for a worthy cause that 

touches all of our lives. 

Thank you—you’re amazing.  

Bagel Bar Begins… 

Breakfast. Not everybody has one. That’s 

why, after half term, we are opening our 

Bagel Bar. Watch this space... 
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This years pantomime will be Robin Hood and Babes in the Wood please complete the 

form below and return to school along with payment by Friday 19th October 2018 

Robin Hood and Babes in the Wood 

Friday 4th January 2019 at 9.45am 

 

 

Child’s Name ………………………………………………                     Year …………….. 

 

I do/do not give permission for my child to attend the above pantomime. 

I enclose a contribution of £6.50 towards the cost of the trip. 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………….(Parent/Guardian) 


